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7th December 2021  

Break the Rules Day! 

Friday 17th December 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

To celebrate the end of a very busy term, the FRIENDS have organised our very first ‘Break the Rules Day’. This 

is to help fundraise for the school but also to have a little bit of fun! 

The idea is that students can pay a fee of 50p to ‘break a rule’ (within reason). There is NO limit to the amount 

of rules that can be broken but the fee of 50p per rule broken MUST be paid up front. Please see the flyers 

below for further information. 

Children can bring their fees into class on the day. 

Every penny raised is directly ploughed back into resources for our children so please support this event. 

I wish all the children lots of fun with this fundraiser and to the staff, good luck! 

 

Kindest regards, 

 

Mrs G Waymouth and Mrs V Hook 

On behalf of the FRIENDS of DJA 
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